
 
 
        March 12, 2024 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 23-043 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
2023 Energy Service Solicitations – DOE Technical Statement 
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
On December 21, 2023, the Commission issued Order No. 26,920, in which it required 
Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy (Eversource or the 
Company) to file a proposal for an ISO-New England market-based procurement tranche 
of 10 to 20 percent of the load, through whatever combination of direct Day-Ahead and 
Real-Time ISO-New England market acquisitions the Company finds advisable, for the 
Company’s upcoming August 2024 - January 2025 energy service period for its Small 
Customer Group, to be assessed by the Commission in a future phase of this proceeding. 
Eversource submitted this filing on February 5, 2024. 
 
On February 8, 2024, the Commission issued a Supplemental Order of Notice to assess 
the proposal and directed the Department of Energy to submit its position regarding 
Eversource’s proposal by March 12, 2024. As such, enclosed please find the Technical 
Statement of Stephen R. Eckberg regarding the Company’s proposal.  
 
Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically only. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

 
Matthew C. Young 

      Hearings Examiner/Staff Attorney 
Enclosure 
cc: Docket Service List 
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